
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 17 June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The children had a fantastic time at PGL last week and all looked out for each 
other and encouraged each other when they faced activities they hadn’t tried 
before but one child won a prize for being so supportive of his friends with his 
nurturing and kind manner when his friends were feeling uneasy—so we would 
like to say a massive congratulations to Logan. 

 

PGL trip is an excellent opportunity for children to bond with their peers and 
teachers in a relaxed and fun environment and to try out new activities that they 
wouldn’t ordinarily do.  Letters have gone out this week to all pupils in current 
Years 4 and 5 for the trip for next June. Deposits need to be paid by 7th July. 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

We have two Star Learners 
in Year 1— Theo for being 
so independent during 
lessons this week and 
Archie for having an 
amazing first week, such a 
pleasure to have in year 1. 

Year 4 had their Multiplication tables 
check this week. This was the first national 
test in KS2 for them and although they 
were all nervous, everyone put in 100% 
effort when taking the test. I was really 
proud of their effort and engagement. 
Therefore they are ALL star learners this 
week. Well done Year 4! 

Aeron is Star Learner 

for settling in really 

well this week and for 

having a super 

attitude to learning. 

Poppy is our star learner 

this week for an excellent 

improvement in attitude! 

She has taken on board 

advice on board from peers 

on how to improve her 

choices. Poppy has worked 

hard this week to ensure 

she has completed all of 

her work and to a much 

better quality! Well done 

Poppy, keep it up! 

The whole of 

Reception are Star 

Learners for working 

really hard in their 

writing.  

Sophie is our Star Learner for 
her excellent work with 
fractions. She has picked up the 
strategies quickly and is able to 
apply this to different fractions. 
Well done Sophie, we are very 
proud of you! 

 

Charlie has had a fantastic week - he 

has worked hard studying short 

stories to be able to write a synopsis 

for his own. He successfully 

recognised the symbolism in these 

stories and applied this to his work. 
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a different 

role model each week 

using our beautiful ‘Little 

People, Big Dreams’ books 

in the library.  So our  

OUTSTANDING PERSON 

OF THE WEEK for 9th May 

is:  

Coco Chanel 

WHAT MAKES AN OUTSTANDING PERSON  

Fashion icon Coco Chanel was 

born Gabrielle Chanel in 

France in 1883. She grew up in 

an orphanage and learnt how 

to sew in a strict convent. As 

Coco got older she became a 

seamstress and a singer in the 

evenings—where she got her 

name Coco. Coco became a 

hat maker, opened her first 

shop and designed womens 

clothes.  In 1921 Coco 

unveiled her first perfume 

‘Chanel No 5’ 
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Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

20 21 22 23 24 

27 28 29 30 1 

June 2022 

Swimming Yr 5 

Swimming Yr 5 

July 2022 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

4 5 6 7 8 

11 12 13 14 15 

18 19 20 21 22 

Swimming Yr 5 

School finishes 

KS1 & KS2  

EYFS  

End of year play 


